NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Klein Secures Large Grant For Pelham Park

JEFFREY D. KLEIN  December 5, 2005

NY - As the Village of Pelham prepares to move forward with plans to renovate Wolfs Lane

Park in downtown Pelham, State Senator Jeff Klein (D-Westchester/Bronx) has secured a
$25,000 state grant to help finance the improvements, including construction of walkways,
installation of park benches, essential lighting and trash and recycling bins as well as

significant landscape enhancements.

I'm pleased to have secured this important funding for this project and hope it will be

enjoyed by Pelham residents for many years to come.”



“Tam very grateful to Senator Klein for his commitment to Pelham and his funding for this
vital project,” commented Pelham Mayor Michael Clain. “Since being elected to the Senate,
Senator Klein has been very attentive to the needs of Pelham residents and we look forward
to a continuing productive relationship in the months and years to come,” the Mayor

concluded.
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